
To: Richard Rollans 
E-Mail: richard.rollans@ericsson.com
From: Doug Young 
Date: March 22, 2005

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0077-EX-PL-2005
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Message:

1. The requested frequency bands are listed as 1850-1990 and 1970-1988 kHz.  Is this 
experimental request for PCS equipment, in which case the frequency units should be MHz?  
1970-1988 is a subset of 1850-1990, with the same ERP.  What is the reason for two listings?  
There also is no bandwidth and emission data for 1970-1988 kHz.  Please fix if this row is still 
necessary.
2. The only transmit equipment listed is a base station, yet there appears to be both base and 
mobile frequency bands listed (if this is indeed the PCS band).  Also, 1910-1930 MHz is 
designated for low-power unlicensed PCS operations.  Please explain these discrepancies.
3. You have requested a three-year license term.  Request for terms longer than the standard two 
years requires written justification.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
March 22, 2005 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at 
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html by clicking on the "Submit Correspondence" 
hyperlink. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :   3532


